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            Timeliness Requirements 2018 

The following Data Alert is being distributed to update statewide abstractors 
on Timeliness Requirements for cases diagnosed in 2018.  See Data Alert 
2017-17 for concurrent abstracting reminders.  

Due to the magnitude of data changes for 2018 and the delay in national 
standard setters providing required documentation relative to 2018 data 
changes, CCR will be devoting significant staff resources to updating our 
software system.  At the present time, our tentative release date is October.  
We do not have a firm distribution date identified for when software 
revisions will be implemented in our system.  Therefore, timeliness 
requirements for cases diagnosed in 2018 will be suspended until 
6/30/2019 and re-evaluated at that time.  The Timeliness suspension 
applies to both CoC and non-CoC facilities.  A future Data Alert will be 
distributed when Timeliness requirements are reinstated. 
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http://www.ccrcal.org/PAQC__Data_Alerts/2017/DAR_2017-017_FINAL.pdf
http://www.ccrcal.org/PAQC__Data_Alerts/2017/DAR_2017-017_FINAL.pdf

	Data Alert - Registrar 2018-02

